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Dear Mr. Bahr 
 
A better solution would be for the USPTO to make a commitment that the  
Examiners of each Groups will consistently apply the law to all the  
different areas of technology, and follow the rulings of its  
supervisory court.  If this were done, and if Group 1600, for example,  
were retrained along the lines of normal examination, the number of  
RCEs would drop precipitately.  The problem is not with the attorneys. 
 
Valerie E. Looper 
(410) 715-5771 


